
DONINGTON ON BAIN PARISH MEETING 

 20th MAY 2018 at 7pm in the Village Hall  
  

The Chairman welcomed 1 elector, 3 Councillors and clerk & RFO to the meeting.  

  

 The Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Monday 23rd April 2018 were read 

and approved as a true record.  

 The Chairman reported on various aspects of the village facilities, which included the 

clearance of the dyke and culvert, rear of Meadowcroft, which was partly funded by a 

grant from East Lindsey District Council. 

 The clerk & RFO Mrs Grainger reported that the total Balance at  31/3/19 was £4834.09, 

with accounts being available for public viewing. Breakdown of all spending was also 

available – contact the Chairman for further information. All information regarding 

Annual Governance will be placed on the website. 

 Open Meeting – Cllr. Bodian discussed the possibility of having a guest speaker next 

year, and change of venue for the Annual Parish Meeting, to encourage more 

parishioners to attend. Cllr. Burnham and Cllr. Fisher provided information regarding 

previous meetings, and previous guest speakers. 

Annual Parish Meeting Closed 7.20pm.  


